August 3, 2020

HHA OF CNY ANNOUNCES JOSEPH P. CAMERINO MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
AWARDS

The Harness Horse Association of Central New York is proud to announce the 2020-2021 Joseph
P. Camerino Memorial Scholarship winners.

A $5,000 scholarship is awarded to Gabrielle Dewhurst, daughter of Mr. And Mrs. David
Dewhurst of Clinton, NY. Gabrielle graduated from Clinton Senior High School as Salutatorian
and attends Cornell University. Her course study is in Human Ecology. She participates in
NCAA Division I cross country, indoor and outdoor track, and Psychology Research.

Elizabeth Duh, Sauquoit, NY will be awarded $2,500. She is the daughter of Mr. And Mrs.
Joseph Duh. A graduate of Sauquoit Valley Senior High School, Elizabeth is attending Marist
College majoring in Accounting. She also studied abroad at Lorenzo de Medici Institute in the
Spring of 2020. Elizabeth is active in Sigma Alpha Pi, Business Club, Beta Alpha Psi and the
Italian-American Society.

Ryan Huff is the receipent of the $ 1,500 scholarship. Ryan is the son of Mr. And Mrs. Jake
Huff, Coconut Creek, FI. A graduate of Monarch High School, Ryan is attending Webber
International University in Babson Park, Fl., majoring in Business Management. He is active

with the Webber Warriors bowling team, Toys for Tots and many activities at St. Ambrose
Church.

Scholarship awards are based on financial need, community service, grades and a short essay. A
total of § 9,000 is available to 3 students whose parents/guardians are members of this
Association.



